
  
From: Auditor of State’s Center for Audit Excellence 

To: All IPA Firms 

Subject: Exit Conferences – Community Schools 

Date: September 16, 2024 

 

It has recently been brought to our attention by DEW that some community school sponsors, 
even when they requested, were not offered an exit conference.  DEW requires sponsors to 
participate in exit conferences, and therefore they must be offered.  In addition, the ORC 
requires sponsors to be invited to any “significant” meetings held with the school.  As a 
reminder, we have the following guidance in the Community School Audit Procedures at 
https://ohioauditor.gov/references/guidance/communityschools.html, which will be clarified in 
the next update: 
 

 
 
Please direct any questions to CommunitySchoolQuestions@ohioauditor.gov. 
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